PM SHRI KENDRIYA
VIDYALAYATAMULPUR

A Walk-in-Interview will be
held in this Vidyalaya on 23rd
and 24th February 2024 at
08:00 A.M. to prepare a panel
of Contractual Teachers/
Staff against a few tentative
vacancies in the posts of
PGTs, TGTs, PRTs etc. for
appointment on purely part
time Contractual basis in
2024-25, as & when required.
For details, please visit our
School website https://
tamulpur.kvs.ac.in
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